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NOTICE TO MARKET PARTICIPANTS AND STAKEHOLDERS 
 
 
Date: April 15, 2013 
Re: MSA Compliance Process Revision 

 

The MSA is publishing a revision of its Compliance Process document in order to reflect 
changes to certain ISO rules referenced in the process document.  The MSA has also 
taken this opportunity to implement version control tables at the front of the document.  
These tables are intended to be adopted in due course across all MSA procedure 
documents and are intended to clarify document changes from one version to the next. 

 

We trust this will be of assistance. 

Yours truly, 

“Original signed” 
 
Market Surveillance Administrator 
Per: Doug Doll 

Manager, Compliance and Corporate Services 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://albertamsa.ca/uploads/pdf/Archive/0-2013/Compliance_Process_130415.pdf

